
 

 

Rescheduling of Engineering Services Examination 2025 

 

The Government has decided to include the Engineering streams 

(Civil, Electrical, Mechanical, Signal & Telecommunication and 

Stores Sub-cadres) of Indian Railway Management Service as 

participating services in the Engineering Services Examination, 

2025. As such the one week Correction / Edit Window, which 

was scheduled to be opened from 9th October 2024, has been put 

on hold. The same will be available on Commission’s website 

shortly, alongwith opening of the online application window for 

fresh candidates who want to participate in this Examination. 

 


